
EMBARGO FOR VIC MTBO CHAMPSIONSHIP EVENTS 2-3 JUNE 2018 

 

All forest areas (excluding the RACV Goldfields Resort mountain bike trails) in the 
vicinity of Creswick, Victoria: south of the Creswick-Melbourne (Dean) Road, east of the 
Midland Highway, and north of the Invermay-White Swan Road are embargoed until late 
afternoon Sunday 3 June 2018.View map of embargoed area. This specifically includes 
all cycling and driving in the area with the intent to reconnoitre. Anyone who intends to 
compete in the Victorian MTBO Championships and who has reason to be in the area, 
e.g. for work or planning future orienteering events should contact Mark Valentine (EUV) 
at mark.valentine@ballaratbasketball.com to seek exemption/special consideration. 


